I

|

3

J = \J

YL

¥

9
!

o e
é@;

mnda)[ 2nd

Thursday 15th December 2022 -

AUTUNMN 2022 - WHOLE SCHOOL NEWSLETTER 14

- Tomorrow Friday 16th ﬁecember
Winter Variety S_how - 9:15 am until 10:45 am
Last day of term - school ends at 3:30pm

‘No Club EP

FIRST WEEK BACK — N0 _ gth JANUARY

A quiet start to the term in a short week. Sports clubs start from wic 16th January.

Bank Holiday - school closed
]’__uesdajg 3rd

Staff INSET day - school closed for children

Wednesdav 4th

Back to school for chlldren Breakfast Club and Club EP will be open

Thursday 5th

Friday 6th -

Nursery 2023 :
A reminder to please submit an application form for Nursery 2023 |f you have a child born

between 01/09/2019-31/08/2020. Sibling places are secure as they sit high on admissions

criteria, but please don’t assume that we know you want a place - do please complete the |

form in the office. Deadline for application is the end of February.
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We hope you.agree that the children’s singing and reading was joyous and uplifting! They . ' ﬁ _ %
have been practising so enthusiastically and with such commitment. It can be quite e

. overwhelming to perform in front of a large audience in a different setting, and we were
incredibly proud of them.

Winter Cohcert

~ And now onto the next event... -

EP Variety Show - tomorrow in the hall

Each class has entered two acts for the Variety Show. There’s a whole range of acts to
enjoy — we've a lot of talent at EP! The show will be compered by three of our Year 6
children. Parents and carers are welcome to join the audience for the show. We will be
shaking buckets at the end for our chosen charity Shelter.

End of term reminders

If you haven't allready, please;

o Collect bikes and scooters;
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o Clear coat pegs, lunch boxes and collect wéﬁer bottles;

o Check lost property; :

« Pay debts - please check on Scopay for outstanding amounts;
o Return EP library books!

At_téndance and Punctuali_ﬁg

We know that in recent weeks there have been some unpleasant illnesses doing the rounds.
Hopefully the holidays will allow children a chance to rest and fully recover. Increasingly we
are also seeing children arriving late to school. Late arrival means a rushed start to the day
which can be unsettling for them and for other children in class. They also miss the all-
important plans for the day ahead and the introduction to lessons. Children can come into
class from 8:45am for teaching, this early start provides additional learning time and helps
them ease into the school day. If the mornings are a struggle for your family, do talk to
school about how best we can offer support. Please also chat to your child over the holidays
about the importance of getting to school on time and how you work together to make this
happen.

Thank you :
To our chef Taf and the kitchen team for the delicious Christmas lunch on Tuesday.

For all your generous donations to the food boxes outside the gates. This is an ongoing
relationship with Kentish Town Food Hub, so the boxes will be back next term.

To Maia in Year 3 for thié week's border design. , .
To the EP team - we hope. that you share our gratitude for the extraordinary work that our staff|
do, well over and above what is expected.

There won’t be any class newsletters tomorrow, so from everyone at EP, thank you for your
amazing children. Wishing you a wonderful holiday with family and friends.

- With best wishes,

1 . Sally Hill and Natalie Stevenson




